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I refer to the above and to previous correspondence regarding your FOI request, and I can
advise that the TGA is continuing to process your request.

As an update, we wish to advise that the decision maker for this matter has decided to not
impose charges for the processing of your request and accordingly, a decision is currently
being prepared.

Noting our email sent to you on 31 July 2024, as your request relates to the personal,
professional, business, commercial or financial affairs of third parties, pursuant to section
27 and 27A of the FOI Act, the TGA is required to consult with the affected third parties
and provide them an opportunity to make submissions regarding the release of the
documents. Therefore, your request was extended by 30 days in accordance with s15(6) of
the FOI Act for this to take place.

The current due date for a decision in relation to your request is 13 September 2024.
Please do not hesitate to contact the FOI team if you have any questions.

Kind regards
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The Department of Health and Aged Care acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and their
continued connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to all Elders past and present.





